
          

Introduction 

Dear Parents and Players, 

My name is Darryl Jaakkola, and it’s an honor to have been selected as the head coach of the 
CPGHA U13B team. I’ve coached minor sports in the Ottawa area for nearly 15 years, and it is truly 
a privilege to be part of the Carleton Place Girls Hockey Association. 

Hockey has always been a big part of my life. I grew up playing in the KMHA and, in later years, had 
the opportunity to coach high-performance athletes. 

My coaching philosophy is simple and based on two core principles: 

• Provide an inclusive and positive environment where players are held accountable and 
encouraged to grow. 

• Deliver a high-quality development program where players can excel at the game we all 
love. 

 

Partnership 

This season, Carleton Place will be fielding two U13 teams. Coach Jerome will lead the U13A team, 
and after connecting with him, I’m confident that we share a common coaching philosophy 
centered on player development. 

Throughout the season, we plan to work closely with the U13A team. Players who consistently 
demonstrate strong effort, a positive attitude, and good sportsmanship will be considered for call-
ups. We also aim to coordinate joint development sessions when possible, to enhance learning and 
team synergy. 

 

Commitment 

Families can expect 3–4 team events per week. Whenever possible, we’ll include a supplemental 
component such as off-ice theory or dryland training to maximize our development time. 

Consistent attendance at practices and games is critical to the team's success and the individual 
growth of each player. 

Estimated team fees for the U13B team will range between $1,200 and $1,300. 

 

 

 

 



 

Tournaments 

The U13B team is currently registered for the following tournaments: 

• Etobicoke Pink the Rink – 14th Annual 
October 17–19, 2025 

• Kanata – 42nd Annual Light the Rink 
November 14–16, 2025 

• Smiths Falls – Annual Cubtown Tournament 
December 4–7, 2025 

• Durham West – Bolts and Hearts Tournament 
February 13–15, 2026 

 

Conclusion 

I’m confident we’re going to have a great season together. If you have any questions or need more 
information, please feel free to reach out to me at thewoodbaron@gmail.com. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone around the rink! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
Coach Darryl 

 


